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January 28, 2013 

 
Gary Widerburg, Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South, Fourth Floor 
P. O. Box 45585 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84145 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
Enclosed for your information and files are copies of the following revised sheets for our system 
pertaining to the rate changes that became effective January 1, 2013. 
   
25th    Revised CO-UT No. 3 Sheet 6A  Large Power Service 
1st  Revised CO-UT No. 3 Sheet 9  Power Cost Adjustment Clause 
 
We have also sent a copy of the tariffs electronically to tbehr@utah.gov.  Should you need any 
additional information, contact our Executive Secretary Denise Rosenbaugh at 
denise.rosenbaugh@eea.coop. 
 
I have attached the two tariffs we previously filed and have highlighted the change for your information.  
The rate that was approved was the correct rate, but there was a transposition on the tariff – instead of 
$36.81, it should have been $36.18.   Please correct your records accordingly. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me anytime during business hours.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
EMPIRE ELECTRIC ASSOCIATION, INC.  
 
 
Neal E. Stephens 
General Manager 
 
cc: Division of Public Utilities 
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